
 

EAA CHAPTER 1279
(F70)

Minutes of Chapter meeting held on 3/25/2023
@ Hangar A17

The meeting commenced at 10:00am in the presence of members and guests.

Peter reported that we currently have 8 pilots and 25 children scheduled for our Young 
Eagles Rally to be held on 4/15/2023.  Ground volunteers are asked to be there for setup 
at 7:00am and the children will begin arriving at 8:30am.

It was reported that Carly has produced a video for our chapter Instagram account.

We are in the process of planning a Fly-Out event for our chapter.  Please let Peter know 
if you are interested in participating.

There is an EAA scholarship worth $11,000 available and we need to make nominations 
for a young person to be considered.  If we have a local winner, our local flight school 
will offer discounted rates to the winner.

Name badges are now complete for all current members.

Our chapter currently has 97 members, 17 aircraft projects under construction, and 49 
owner pilots.  We have $4,500 in the bank.

Builder reports were given by the builders in attendance at the meeting.

Al Graham told us that the free EAA Home Builders website will link directly with our 
chapter website.  Anyone using the site to track their build progress will automatically 
have their build information on our chapter website.

The Sheriff’s department had a helicopter on display and gave us a nice orientation on 
the multitude of advanced equipment that allows them to carry out their job of law 
enforcement along with massive search and rescue capabilities.  
Meeting was adjourned.


